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Governor extends Indigenous Faith Day greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B. D. Mishra (Retd.) has extended 

his warm greetings to the indigenous people and indigenous faith followers of the 

State on the occasion of Indigenous Faith Day and offered his prayers to the 

Almighty to bless all citizens of the State. 

In his message to the people on the occasion, the Governor said that Arunachal 

Pradesh is a society of composite culture and faith. People of all religions live here in 

harmony, oneness and amity. The native people of Arunachal Pradesh follow their 

respective indigenous belief, faith, culture, custom and traditions. Nature has blessed 

these people with grace and sobriety. Despite the geographical isolation, the 

Arunachalis of indigenous faith are ethnically integrated and well knit. To promote 

the spirit of ‘Unity in Diversity’ and concept of ‘Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam’, i.e. the 

whole world is one family, we need to preserve our cultural heritage and lace it with 

the richer and finer elements with the march of time, he said. 

The Governor expressed happiness in finding that the Indigenous Faith Day is being 

observed all over the State of Arunachal Pradesh as an adjunct to the values of life 

and dignity of the individual. I am confident that this celebration will strengthen the 

spirit of humanism, tolerance, communal harmony and reinforce the ‘Ek Bharat 

Shreshtha Bharat’ call of our Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi ji, he said. 

On this joyous occasion, I offer my prayers to Almighty for blessing each one of us, 

the Governor said in his message.  
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